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Parish News 
The word is out about our Friday Fish Fry.  We have been averaging around 120 meals each 

week.  You now have your choice of Haddock or Shrimp or Chicken that comes with sides of 

coleslaw, potato wedges and the vegetable of the day.  If you haven’t tried our Fish Fry yet, 

you really need to check it out!  And if you have, bring your friends to share the experience.  

Gift certificates are available for purchase and would be a great gift to give someone.   

 

 

 

 

Haddock (12 ounces) Shrimp (2 dozen) 
Chicken Strips 

 

 

A few folks from church got together to support our Amen Sandwiches outreach and enjoy fellowship!  We are going to 

start promoting and encouraging luncheon fellowship and fun, with love and an ongoing effort to help fight food insecu-

rity.  A portion of every meal purchased is used to help people in need.  Since we began a few months ago, we’ve pro-

vide both meals and some food gift cards for dozens of people.  Be a part of the solution in our faith driven efforts of 

love just by having lunch!  It works!  

 

        Come and join us on Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesday   10am to 2pm 

        A copy of the menu is on the last page of this newsletter.   

        And don’t forget to ask about the daily specials. 

        Give a menu to your friends and let them know about this program and the      

 delicious food served. 

 

Don’t forget to check out our 

delicious homemade desserts 

for just $2 each. 



The next YMS of R meeting will be Thursday,  August 17th at 

12:00 noon in the social hall following the bible study class at 

11:00am and lunch afterwards at Pasta Faire. All gentlemen of the 

parish are invited and  encouraged to join us in  fellowship.  If 

your are new to the parish, this is a good opportunity for you to 

meet some of the men of our parish. 

The Young Men’s Society 
 of  Resurrection           

       (YMS of  R)   
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                                  School Supplies                  
 

 

Dine in or Take out from 4 - 7pm each Friday for 

an amazing New England seafood style meal!  

Order either the Haddock or Shrimp or Chicken, 

that comes with sides of coleslaw, potato waves 

and the veggie of the day!  There’s also compli-

mentary tea, lemonade and coffee!  The donation 

is $15 per meal, with an additional option to have 

your seafood pan seared.  Try one of our amaz-

ing, great portioned, homemade desserts from our 

Adoration Society for just $2. Word is getting out 

about how terrific our Fish Frys are, so please 

keep supporting the efforts of our Christ-centered 

volunteers! If you'd like to join in the fun, any 

amount of time you can give is greatly appreci-

ated! Even just one Friday every other month 

would be great!  Please contact our volunteer  

coordinator, Bob Canfield for details(352) 454-

8677  

YSM of R members and their guests meet the 2nd Tuesday of 

each month at 5pm for a casual get together at the Mancave.  Usu-

ally pizza or burgers. Open to all men of the parish. For any ques-

tions please see or contact Mark Gilbert at  (410) 419-0821.  

Schools will be back in session starting in August, and we want to help our sponsored school,  Carver Middle School 

located in Leesburg, FL, where Valda Niznik (Father Mark’s wife) is one of two Vice Principals of this school.  Below 

is the school supply list.  The school supplies are for the 6th, 7th and 8th grade students so the list is a bit different than 

we had in the past years. If you can help out by donating any of the items on the list, it will be greatly appreciated.  

There is a plastic tub inside of the church for your donations which can be brought in at the weekend Masses.         

Thank you for your support! 

 Pencils  #2 size 

 Blue or Black Ink Pens 

 Colored Pencils 

 Mini Pencil Sharpener 

 Highlighters (any color) 

 Dry erase markers 

 Dry marker erasers 

 1-Subject spiral notebooks 

 Loose leaf paper 

 Composition Notebooks 

 Post-It/Sticky Notes (any color) 

 Index Cards 

 Clear Plastic Ruler 

 1-1/2” Three Ring Binders 

 Pencil Pouch for Three Ring Binders 

 Disinfectant wipes (Lysol or Clorox) 

 Un-scented hand sanitizer 

 Individual Tissue Packets 

 Back Pack (Preferably Clear) 

 Socks 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class 

meets every Thursday morning at 

11:00am  here at St. Paul’s social 

hall. This ongoing class is for     

everyone interested in finding out 

more about their faith. Father Mark 

brings us many pearls of Scripture 

each week and whether you are a 

first time bible reader or an astute 

learned scriptural connoisseur, 

there’s something special in the 

Word of God for everyone. You are 

encouraged to bring a friend.            

14th  James & Christine Kurlapski 

17th  Bruce & Beth Russell 

18th  Joe & Ann Murray 

19th  Tom & Cathy Bluemling            

 Gail & Kathy Lazenby 

21st   Rich & Pat Mason                             

 Robert & Kathleen Smith                                 

22nd  Clyde & Joanne Caiazza 

27th  Tony & Ann Marie Cipriano 

28th  George & Marilyn Clark 

  

* Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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  7th  Cathie Smith                                                                        

  8th  Wally Brosig 

  9th  Frances Petrick 

11th  JoAnne Caiazza                   

13th  Nancy Hornacek 

15th  Mark Gilbert 

16th  Brandy McNeill 

22nd Bill Derkowski                    

 John Gagliano                    

24th  Joe Murray                                

25th  Kathy Thorpe                                                                                 

26th  Nancy Charlebois              

 Jack Davis                                   

31st  Caroline Hoffmann 

 Clean Kids 
Back Pack 
Program 

Our mainstay charitable program pro-

vides local homeless school children 

with personal care/hygiene items all 

year round. Please drop off items any-

time on the rectory porch or at church 

on Sundays in the bins at the front of 

the church.   

  

Words for Thought   

All that is good, all that is true,                                         

all that is beautiful, all that is beneficent,                                  

be it great or small, be it perfect or fragmentary,   

natural as well as supernatural, moral as                                  

well as material, comes from God.                                          

 

John Henry Newman                                                               
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The month of August is designated for the National Youth Fund PNCC.  

Parish members and non-members can donate to this fund by using a Love 

Offering envelope that are in the church pews and mark it “National Youth 

Fund PNCC”.  This fund is used to help keep the cost down for Youth Con-

vocations and camps. 

Special Of fering   
Envelopes 
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